
 

 

 
June 25, 2007 

 

 
 
 

To the Honorable Common Council  
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 

 
Dear Committee Members: 
 

 File No. 061392 is a file to vacate a portion of North 22nd Street, at the Northeast corner of the 
intersection of West Galena Street and North 22nd Street, in the 15th Aldermanic District.  This file 
vacates the above portion of street in accordance with vacation proceedings under power granted to the 

City of Milwaukee by Section 62.73, Wisconsin Statutes, and Section 308 -28, Milwaukee Code of files. 
This vacation was requested by the Department of City Development to create a buildable lot at the 
intersection of West Galena Street and North 22nd Street.  

 
 The Department of Public Works Coordinated Report contains no stated objections to the 
proposed vacation. The Commissioner of Public Works will waive the benefit assessment of $8,320.00 

since this is a City-initiated vacation. 
 
 Since the proposed vacation is not in conflict with City plans, the City Plan Commission at its 

regular meeting on June 25, 2007, recommended approval of the file.  
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux  
Executive Secretary  

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 

 
cc: Ald. Willie Hines 


